
Removal of School-Managed Apple ID 

Posted on 16 Oct 2024. 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

We would like to inform you about the removal of your child’s/ward’s School-Managed Apple ID 
from the school’s Apple School Manager (ASM) on 27 December 2024 as he/she is graduating from 
school. 

Prior to 27 December 2024, please ensure that your child/ward backs up his/her school iCloud 
Drive data onto a personal external storage and/or personal cloud storage as he/she will no longer 
be able to save and/or access any document and/or application on the school iCloud Drive when 
the School-Managed Apple ID is removed. 

Your child/ward may refer to the attached guides for instructions on how to back up existing data to 
either a personal external storage or a personal cloud storage. 

Should your child/ward require technical assistance to perform the backup, 

he/she can approach Mr Hidayat at the ICT room or email 
muhammad_nur_hidayat_mohamed_a@schools.gov.sg.  

Thank you. 

Best regards 

Mrs Lee Pei Kee 

HOD ICT 

File attachments: 

Guide for Students to Backup to Cloud Storage.pdf 

Guide for Students to Save on External Storage.pdf 
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